
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we will be holding a Summer Fair on Friday 7th July after the KS2 sport day (15:10 – 19:00). We 

hope the sun will continue to shine for this event so that we can finish the academic year on a high!   

The event will be a great opportunity for current pupils and their families to make some new memories, 

have fun and raise some funds along the way to enrich our children’s school experience. 

 There will be: 

• Bouncy castle, bouncy slide and bouncy obstacle course!! Unlimited package!  

• BBQ (Burgers, Hot dogs, veg option) 

• Snack stall (Crisps, Sweets, Soft drinks) 

• Alcohol tent (Beers, Ciders, Prosecco, Wine, Gin & Tonic) 

• Ice Cream Van! 

• Glitter face painting (included in entry price for kids) 

• Tug of war tournament (Teachers v Kids, Parents v Kids, Year on 

Year battles) 

• Fundraising Raffle – lots of amazing prizes! 

 

And a host of other stalls including Soak the Teacher, Tennis, plus many more. 

The Year 6 children will also be hosting their own stalls, where the money raised will be donated to their 

nominated charity and they will be treating themselves to an ice cream at High Elms before their last day 

at FPS!! 

Entry wristbands and raffle tickets will go on sale W/C 19th June 2023. 

Entry prices Pre-Booked On the door 

0–2-year-olds FREE FREE 

Pre-schoolers (includes Bouncy equipment, squash & glitter face painting) £4 £5 

Child (Reception – Y6) (includes Bouncy equipment, squash & glitter face 
painting) 

£5 £7 

Adults / non-bouncers (Y7 and over)  £1 £2 

To beat the queues and save money, please pre-book your wristbands once they are on sale. 

We are afraid that older children and adults (Year 7 and above) cannot use the inflatables for health and safety 

reasons.  
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Please note this event is for FPS families only this does include grandparents and immediate family members.  

 

 

If the event cannot go ahead due to poor weather conditions, we will 

reschedule/refund as needed. 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers  

If you can help at the event in any capacity or length of time, please email:  farnboroughpta@gmail.com.  This will 

allow the PTA Committee the chance to have a break and spend some time with their own families. 

 

If you can’t make the event but still want to contribute to help the school, please click on the below donation page: 

https://www.sponsorme.co.uk/andrewhawkins/farnborough-primary-summer-fair-2023.aspx 

 

We hope that you and your family are looking forward to this event as much as we are.  

If you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to let us know.  

 

Farnborough PTA 

farnboroughpta@gmail.com 
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